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According to Interscope sources the new Tupac album has a release date of Dec.7th.

A single is to be released next week from the album.

There are no details of the title of the track or exactly which day it will be released. 

There has been much speculation surrounding this release and it is highly anticipated by Tupac
fans. 

Not much is known about the album to be released except that Eminem is producing some
tracks and in a recent interview with staff writer Robert from RapNewsDirect.com, Shock G said
that Deon Evans (formally Big-D the Impossible from Pacs'' Underground Railroad) is producing
some tracks.

So we will have to wait and see what Dec.7th brings, but we should get a taste of the album in
the way of a single next week according to Interscope.
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